
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carrie, Jennifer & Sarah’s Classroom Newsletter  

Friday Rotations 
Each Friday, the students will rotate to 
each of the primary classrooms and enjoy a 
thematic-based activity or lesson. Below is 
our rotation schedule that will occur on 
most Friday’s. We are in need of parent 
help during these rotations times. Please 
sign up on your homeroom calendar.  
 

9:00-9:35-Rotation 1 
9:40-10:15-Rotation 2 

10:15-10:50-snack/recess 
10:55-11:30-Rotation 3 

 
 

 
Fremont Open Plan

       Modesto, CA 

October  30 ,  2012 

Upcoming Events 

Harvest Parade-Literature Focus 

 Wednesday, October 31st 

 Book Order’s Due 

 Friday, November 9th  

Veteran’s Day- NO SCHOOL  

 Monday, November 12th 

Genre Day #2 

 Wednesday, November 21st  
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Morning Routines 
Principal Susan would like to say 

our peace builders pledge and the 
flag solute each morning to begin 
our school day. This is going to 

adjust our morning routine just a 
bit. Our classroom doors will still 
open at 8:35am each morning. We 
will have sign-in, morning message 

and family reading time from 
8:35am-8:53am. Our morning 

classroom routines will begin with 
Ms. Susan’s morning message at 

8:55am. 

Harvest Parade 
 

Tomorrow is our Harvest Parade.  Students are
to come to school in their costume ready to 
participate in our school wide parade from 
9:00am-9:30am.   
 
9:30-9:45 we will be taking department and 
individual pictures for memory books.  
Students will then be dismissed to change into 
their school clothes (it may be easier to have 
your child wear their change of clothes under 
their costume if possible).  
 
9:45am-10:15am: Halloween activity in 
homeroom classroom.  
 
10:15-10:40am: Snack Recess 
 
10:40-11:30am: November Calendar/Art 
 
Please do not send your child to school with 
candy or sweet treats for their classroom.  
 
 

 
 

 

Genre Day 

 
 
Our next Genre Day is scheduled for Wednesday, 
November 21st. Carrie and Dorene will be making 
care packages for the homeless. For this next 
round of “keep healthy kits”, we would like to add 
a pair of warm socks to each kit. If you would like 
to donate socks for the kits, you can deliver them 
to Dorene’s (rm-18) or Carrie’s (rm- 19) room.  
 

Thank You 
 


